
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, AUGUST 24, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS WE ENTER THE FINAL WEEK OF AUGUST, I AM REMINDED THAT OUR BIRTHDAY 

LETTER MONTH BEGINS NEXT WEEK, SEPTEMBER 1. WHILE WE ENJOY HEARING FROM 

OUR LISTENERS AT ANY TIME OF THE YEAR WE ESPECIALLY LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU 

DURING LETTER MONTH.  

DURING THE MONTH YOU WILL HEAR US THROW OUT DIFFERENT QUESTIONS FOR YOU 

TO COMMENT ON. QUESTIONS THAT USUALLY HAVE TO DO WITH OUR PROGRAMMING. 

AND SPEAKING OF THAT, EARLIER THIS YEAR WE MADE SOME PROGRAM CHANGES 

BASED ON LISTENERS FEEDBACK. YOU’VE NOW HAD A FEW MONTHS TO LISTEN TO THE 

CHANGES AND WE’D LOVE TO HEAR YOUR FEEDBACK REGARDING THEM.   

IS THIS YOUR FIRST LETTER MONTH SINCE FINDING US ON THE RADIO DIAL? NOT SURE 

WHAT TO WRITE? HERE’S ONE EXAMPLE FROM LETTERS RECEIVED DURING THE SPRING 

LETTER MONTH. 

DEAR WRVM STAFF. WE HAVE BEEN LISTENING TO WRVM RADIO DAILY FOR 18 YEARS. WE 

HAVE CHOSEN NOT TO WATCH TV 17 YEARS AGO AND DO NOT MISS IT. YOUR RADIO STATION 

FILLS THAT VOID DAILY WITH WONDERFUL TEACHINGS AND LOVELY MUSIC. ESPECIALLY 

LIKE THE INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC, GOSPEL MUSIC AND HYMNS. OUR CAR RADIOS ARE TUNED 

IN TO WRVM AS WELL. ENJOY MOST ALL YOUR SPEAKERS/TEACHERS THAT ENABLES OUR 

FAITH TO BE STRENGTHENED AND RENEWED ON A DAILY BASIS. WHAT SETS YOUR RADIO 

STATION APART FROM OTHER CHRISTIAN STATIONS IS THE GOSPEL MUSIC AND HYMNS. WE 

ALSO LIKE THE INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC TIMES. WE ESPECIALLY LOOK FORWARD TO 

UNSHACKLED, NIGHT SOUNDS AND IN THE MARKET WITH JANET PARSHALL DAILY DURING 

THE WEEK. WE ENJOY ALL THE SATURDAY MORNING PROGRAMS WHICH BRING OUT THE 

YOUTH STILL IN US. JIMMY DEYOUNG AND PROPHECY TODAY IS AWESOME. AND THE GOSPEL 

MUSIC PROGRAMS ON SATURDAY IS SECOND TO NONE. WE WOULD BE REMISS IF WE DID NOT 

MENTION PSALM 95 WITH THE NATIONAL CHRISTIAN CHOIR. KEEP DOING WHAT YOU’RE 

DOING AND MAY GOD RICHLY BLESS EACH OF YOU! 

THE MENTION OF PROGRAMS LISTENED FOR IS A GREAT HELP TO US AS WE PLAN FUTURE 

PROGRAM SCHEDULES. AND AS A LISTENER SUPPORTED MINISTRY IT IS IMPORTANT 

THAT WE HEAR FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


